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FBC Heritage Unlimited Museum 
Bates Allen Park  P. O. Box 744   Kendleton, Texas 77451 

979.531.8694 

 
August 1, 2011 
 
 
Ms Debbie Kaminski 
Assistant Purchasing Agent 
4520 Reading Road,  
Rosenberg Texas 77471 
 
Dear Ms. Kaminski: 
 
The FBC Heritage Unlimited Executive Board would like to thank you for meeting with us today 
and allowing us to view the selection of items from the County Auction.  We would like to 
request the following items for use at the museum. 
 

 (1)   Chalkboard on easel with paper 

            (5) Boxes of used binders 

            (12) Miscellaneous file trays 

            (1) Metal shelving components 

            (1) Green task chair with arms 

            (3) Red task chairs without arms 

            (1) Portable cassette recorder 

            (1) Small wood table 

(1) Single pedestal desk 

Sincerely, 

 

Flora Smith, Secretary 
FBC Heritage Unlimited Museum 
fdbsmith@hughes.net 
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